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Date:  
 
 
RE: Intimate care policy 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Please find attached our school’s intimate care policy.  
 
This may be relevant for your child so please read and check you are happy with our 
procedures. We are always open to feedback so if you feel there is any change we could make, 
do let us know.  
 
In the case of a toileting accident for your child, they would be encouraged to change/clean 
themselves by a trained member of staff. If they are unable to then assistance can be given.  
 
Please sign here that you have received our policy: 
 
 
Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Date:………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 

 
 

mailto:admin@batchwood.herts.sch.uk

